
 

BANOGUE NATIONAL SCHOOL 

 

12th June 2023 

Dear Parents, 

This coming year is going to be a year of change for Banogue National School.  We 

are opening a second ASD class and we have secured modular accommodation for 

this new Autism class along with modular accommodation for our 4th mainstream 

classroom.  While we have secured funding for this accommodation planning 

regulations will delay the delivery of the units for a number of months. 

As a result of this delay 2 classrooms will be set up in the hall – 3rd/4th and 5th/6th class, 

with a division between both classes.  Team teaching will be used to maximise small 

group instruction in the senior classes and also in the Junior/Senior Infant classroom.  

Class List 2023-2024 

Junior/Senior Infants  Ms. Ciara Costelloe  
     Email c.costelloe@banoguenationalschool.com 
 
1st/2nd Class    Ms. Cara O’Brien  
     Email c.obrien@banoguenationalschool.com 
 
3rd/4th Class    Ms. Sinéad Tevllin 
     Email s.tevlin@banoguenationalschool.com  
 

5th/6th Class    Ms. Michelle Mannix 
     Email m.mannix@banoguenationalschool.com  
 

Autism Classes   Ms. Clodagh Buckley  

Email c.buckley@banoguenationalschool.com  

     Ms. Sandra O’Farrell 

     Email s.ofarrell@banoguenationalschool.com  
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Special Education Teachers Mr. Brian McCarthy 

     Email b.mccarthy@banoguenationalschool.com 

      

Ms. Anne O’Sullivan 

     a.osullivan@banoguenationalschool.com  

 

We will also have 6 SNA’s working throughout the school. 

As a result of these changes the Principal role has changed to that of administrative 

Principal which means that I will be working in the school office on a full-time basis.   

I am confident that we have a wonderful team of teachers who are fully committed to 

quality teaching and learning. 

Should you have any queries please contact me on 
s.cagney@banoguenationalschool.com  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sheila Cagney (Principal) 
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